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Notice
A parent teacher meeting will be held in the Department of Geography to get parents’ feedback .
This meeting will be held in office of HOD at 12.30 pm on 29.04.2016. Parents of students who
are studying in the Department of Geography M.D.University Rohtak are requested to attend the
meeting.




